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July 14th ,  2009

Professor Marius Iosifescu
E-mail: miosifes@valhalla.racai.ro
Dear Professor Iosifescu,

It is a very great pleasure for me to inform you of your election as a Fellow in the European Academy of Sciences which is the result of the warmest appraisal by your peers.
May I present to you my best congratulations.
We hope very much that you will be interested in our activities.

Sincerely yours,
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